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Dear Parent/Carer  

  

Instrumental Tuition 

 

At Hall Green we have always considered instrumental tuition an important asset to the ethos of our school and highly 
value the work of our instrumental staff. Tuition is currently provided for: 

 

Violin, Viola, Flute, Clarinet, Oboe, Saxophone, Trumpet, Cornet, Baritone Horn, Tenor Horn, Trombone, 

Guitar (electric and acoustic), Bass Guitar, Drum Kit, and Keyboard.  
 

Lessons are on a weekly rota so that pupils limit the amount of time missed from their curriculum lessons. Places, 

however, are limited and depend on instrument availability and vacancies in the timetable. Tuition fees are subsidised 
by the school with a 20 minute lesson currently costing £10 (£5 if your child is eligible for the Pupil Premium). There 

are 33 lessons offered per year, with payments being made termly in advance (11 per term costing £110 per term).  

 

If your child currently has instrumental lessons at Primary School and you are interested in continuing these at 

Hall Green School, or if your child is interested in starting instrumental lessons when they join us, please 

complete the reply slip below and return to school with your admission form. We will then send you further 

information in September.  
 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.     

  
Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs T Dickerson 
Finance Administrator 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Please complete and return to Mrs Dickerson by Friday 26 June 2020. 

 

My child is interested in instrumental lessons at Hall Green School. Please send me further details.   

 
Pupils Name…………………………………………… Date of Birth……………………………  

 

Instrument……………………………………..      

 
Parent’s Email address…………………………………….    Signed …………………………... 
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